
The date: 2/16/2022 
The week number: 7 
The walk number: 1649 
The weather: 61 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, 
 Chris Moreno, Judi Sato, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 
       
 
The birds (32) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

4 Western Bluebird 0.62 

2 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

21  Bushtit 0.88 

2 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 1 

4 Snowy Egret 0.12 

4 House Finch 1 

1 Species Flycatcher 0 

7 American Goldfinch 0.25 

20 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.50 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.50 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.75 

6 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 0.62 

6 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1  Mallard 0.62 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

2 Red-crowned Parrot 0.25 

4 Black Phoebe 1 

19 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

7 Rock Pigeon 0 

3 Common Raven 1 

2 American Robin 0.50 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

1 California Towhee 0.50 

2 Townsend’s Warbler 0.75 

21 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

22 Cedar Waxwing 0.25 

7 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.62 

 
 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:15. Tournament Park was closed. 
 



Spectacular walk! Chris and Judi arrived at the meeting point pretty excited. They had crossed 
through campus on their way to start the walk and reported that there were four Snowy Egrets 
on the Ramo Pond. And they were still there when the group got to that point on the walk. I am 
sure we’ve never seen four egrets on campus at the same time. We came within one species of 
tying the record for the week. We observed 32 species. Anything 30 and over makes for a 
fantastic walk and this was one of those. 
 
Alan, 
2/19/2022 


